
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 

Children in Need  
We enjoyed a day of pyjama/slipper wearing today to raise money for Children in Need. Thank you for your 
donations, we have raised in excess of £500 through merchandise selling and our non-uniform day.   

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
Please note that the deadline for applications has been extended to noon on Tuesday 27th November.  
Application forms can be collected from the school office. If you have any questions regarding the role of a 
parent governor please speak to our Chair of Governors, Mrs Alex Cornelius. 
 

 

Anxiety Workshop 
The Charlie Waller Memorial Trust will be leading an anxiety workshop for parents and carers on Wednesday 
28th November from 6pm until 7.30pm. If you would like to attend the session please let Mrs Cookson know. If 
you are struggling with childcare, please let us know because we can arrange for a member of staff to 
supervise children during the workshop. For more information about the trust, please visit 
https://www.cwmt.org.uk  
 

 

Shoebox  
We had 32 beautifully wrapped and filled shoeboxes brought into school this week. Our School Council helped 
organise and sort the boxes ready for collection. The shoeboxes have now been given to the 'Foundation for 
Social Change and Inclusion' team who will distribute the presents to orphanages, schools, kindergartens and 
refugee centres throughout Bulgaria and Serbia. They will really help to spread a lot of joy to people who live in 
poverty and loneliness and we are so grateful for your donations. 

 

A message from Salisbury City Council 
“As a City Council we wish to keep our services relevant to your needs. We are hoping that with your 
participation in a free, quick survey you can help us understand what events and activities that you would like 
us to run to support yourself, family and friends. The survey covers all ages, gender and abilities throughout 
the Salisbury City area. Please follow the link www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/V78YFPT  
For further information about what we already run in the local community or to be put on our mailing list to be 
kept up to date in what is happening please contact BHC@salisburycitycouncil.gov.uk or call on 01722 
417100.” 

 

Admissions Consultation 
Bemerton St John and The White Horse Federation have put their admissions’ policy out for consultation. 
Please visit their websites for more information and provide feedback as directed.  

 

Child Protection Leaflet 
Emailed home with this newsletter is our 2018/19 Child Protection leaflet for parents and volunteers.  

 

INSET Day 
A reminder, Monday 26th November is an INSET day; pupils are not expected in school on this day.  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

Year 5/6 Trip to Winchester Science Museum Thursday 13th December 

Year 5 Year 6 Residential (interest letter) June 2020 

Whole School 2018/19 Child Protection leaflet for parents/volunteers  N/A 
 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk      Text: 07704 917418 

 22/11/18 – FOSSP meeting at 1930 in the mobile. All welcome. 

 Raffle tickets and Christmas info will be coming home next week, if you or your employer would be able to 
donate a raffle prize please contact FOSSP. 

 7/12/18 – Dress down day in return for an unwrapped child’s present from KS1 and a bottle from KS2. 

 14/12/18 – Christmas event and raffle. 

 20/12/18 – Christmas disco. 

 We always welcome any outgrown school blue cardigans and jumpers to FOSSP and don’t forget to pop 
your large plastic biscuit wrappers (not individual wrappers) in the red box by the office for recycling. 
If you are having a clear out of books, CDs or DVDs please donate them to us for our market stall. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  
 

Mrs E Weavers (Headteacher) 

Friday 16
th

 November 

2018  

Newsletter 9 

 

                             

https://www.cwmt.org.uk/
http://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/V78YFPT
mailto:fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk

